
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 November 2017 4:39 PM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/247 Sugar Industry Award 2010. [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
 
Dear Mr Duncalfe, 
 
The Deputy President indicates that the AWU’s request for an extension of time is granted. As a 
result, the AWU is to file its submissions by 4:00pm on Tuesday, 28 November 2017. 
 
Kind regards,   
 
Ricky Plummer 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury 
Chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  07 3028 7812 
Level 14, 66 Eagle Street, Brisbane Queensland 4000 
GPO Box 5713 Central Plaza Two, Brisbane Queensland 4000 

 
 
From: Zach Duncalfe [mailto:zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 November 2017 4:22 PM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP 
Cc: AMOD; Abha Devasia; Kimberly Pearsall; Garry Whiting; margaret.chan@ablawyers.com.au 
Subject: AM2014/247 Sugar Industry Award 2010. 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Re: AM2014/247 Sugar Industry Award 2010 
 
The Australian Workers’ Union is aware that submissions on matters related to the above award that 
have arisen from [2017] FWCFB 5536 are due by 4:00pm on Friday 24 November 2017. 
We advise the Commission that we are currently unable to meet that deadline and as a result respectfully 
request a short extension until 4:00pm on Tuesday 28 November 2017.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
ZACH DUNCALFE  | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER 

M  0401 83 00 83 | zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au 

P 02 8005 3315  

LEVEL 10, 377 - 383 SUSSEX STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000   

WWW.AWU.NET.AU  
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